Hi. My name is _____________ and I work with Uniting (Vic Tas Ltd.) Today is 4th of July 2020 and I am sharing with you the two new post codes added to the list of previously shared 10 post codes. Names of the suburbs that were relevant to the 10 post codes was also shared on 30th of June 2020. If you still don’t have access to that information, please ring Uniting at 03 5723 8000

The two new post codes included to the list are 3031 and 3051

The postcode 3051 is in Melbourne's inner-north and 3031 includes the suburbs of Flemington and Kensington.

· If you live in these locations, there will only be four reasons to be out: 
· Shopping for food and supplies, 
· care and caregiving, 
· exercise, and 
· study or work – if you can’t do it from home.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please do not enter those suburbs and / or visit anyone in the before mentioned suburbs unless it is critical or essential. 

And no matter where you live, it remains critical to practice good hygiene in and outside the home – wash your hands regularly, cough and sneeze into a tissue or your elbow and try to avoid touching your face, stay 1.5 metres away from anyone you don’t live with and avoid crowds, especially indoors. 

Don’t take this disease lightly. if you feel unwell with any symptoms of coronavirus, however mild, you should stay home and get tested. If you have any fever, chills, cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, runny nose, and loss of sense of smell or taste - stay home, don’t go in to work, to places even shopping and don’t visit friends and family. Get tested and stay at home until you get the result.


